Norton Public Library

Elaine F. Jackson, Head Librarian

68 East Main Street Norton, Massachusetts 02766

508-286-2694 fax 508-285-0266

E-mail: ejackson@sailsinc.org

Mr. Richard Clark 469 Linden Street Boylston, MA 01505

Dear Richard:

Another wonderful program at the Norton Public Library this morning! I think one of our audience members hit the nail on the head when he said you were 10 times better than Hal Holbrook as Mark Twain. I especially loved your "readings" from *Tom Sawyer* and *Huckleberry Finn*, but I have to say I hung on your every word as Mark Twain and as yourself at the end of the show. I know the audience thoroughly enjoyed your performance. We are so fortunate to have a talent such as yours visit us in Norton. Thanks to the Norton Cultural Council for making it happen and to you for writing the grant application.

We are looking forward to next November 18th when you will appear here as Ernest Hemingway. That will be your 4th visit to Norton – we know the next one will be as professional as the ones before.

Thank you again.

Very truly yours,

Elaine F. Jackson Head Librarian